Bulletin & Newsletter Announcements

Please use the following (or something similar) in your bulletins the weeks prior to Epworth’s Annual Mother’s Day Offering and in your church’s newsletter the month prior. If you would like the ease of “copy/paste” we are happy to email this Word document to you. Please contact Sherri Mims at 803-256-7394 or smims@epworthsc.org. You may also visit www.epworthchildrenshome.org to download the document. Thank you for helping Epworth spread the message about this ministry which we share and for participating in the Annual Mother’s Day Offering. 

Sunday, April 17, 2016
Epworth is Our Ministry! What happens when a family becomes homeless and children are forced to live in a car or the local park?   What about when a mother is struggling with addiction and is neglecting her children? Where do children go when DSS has taken them from their families because of abuse or neglect?  Last year, more than 160 of these children found a home through the ministry we share as United Methodists in SC. Epworth Children’s Home has been welcoming children in Christ’s name for 120 years through the generous support of churches like ours! We will participate in the annual Mother’s Day Offering on Sunday, May 8h 2016, to benefit the children who call Epworth home. Please be in prayerful consideration of what God is calling you to give to this valuable and life changing ministry. For more information about Epworth Children’s Home, you can visit them on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org or find them on Facebook. 

Sunday, April 24, 2016
TRANSFORM A CHILD’S FUTURE.  Each year, Epworth Children’s Home provides care to children in our own communities who have experienced abuse, neglect, and loss.  Epworth’s care breaks the destructive cycle and encourages children to aim higher in life.   Each child receives the physical, emotional, academic, and spiritual care they need to transform their lives.  This care makes a difference.  It develops long-term healing, self-worth and self-confidence.  It transforms children who are three years behind in school into honor roll students, high school graduates, and college students.  Epworth’s care provides spiritual nourishment to strengthen their relationship with God.  On Sunday, May 8, 2016, our congregation will support Epworth by collecting the Annual Epworth Mother’s Day Offering.  Without the support of churches like ours, Epworth could not provide transformational care for children in need.  We invite you to give generously to the children who call Epworth home.  Epworth does not receive denominational funding (apportionments).  This offering is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. For more information, please visit Epworth on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org. 

Sunday, May 1, 2016
Don’t Forget Your Mothers or Epworth Children's Home next Sunday! Next week is Mother’s Day. We will buy flowers, call the mothers in our lives and remember those mothers who have impacted our lives in the past.  Most of the more than 75 children at Epworth Children's Home will not be celebrating Mother’s Day with their mothers. Instead, they will be surrounded by loving staff and volunteers who walk with them daily to provide spiritual, educational, emotional and physical support. Faithful Methodists from the past and present have invested in comprehensive care for every child who calls Epworth home. As you consider what God is calling you to give to support our church’s ministry to children, remember Christ’s command to let the little children come to him. He embraces them, welcomes them, loves them and teaches them. Epworth is answering this call to let the little children come. Your generous contribution to our church’s ministry enables transformation to happen for the children who call Epworth home. Epworth does not receive denominational funding (apportionments).  This offering is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. For more information about Epworth Children's Home, visit them on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org.

Sunday, May 8, 2016
TODAY WE GIVE TO THE EPWORTH MOTHER’S DAY OFFERING! Today our church will receive the Annual Epworth Mother’s Day Offering to invest in the comprehensive care we are called by God to provide for the children at Epworth Children's Home, our church’s ministry to God’s children. Please find information about Epworth and the Mother’s Day Offering on the bulletin insert. Epworth does not receive denominational funding (apportionments).  This offering is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. Give generously by using the envelope provided for you in the bulletin. For more information about Epworth Children's Home, visit them on the web at www.epworthchildrenshome.org where you can choose to make a secure credit card donation. 
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